
Comment for planning application 24/00539/F
Application Number 24/00539/F

Location Land To The East Of Stratfield Brake And West Of Oxford Parkway Railway Station Oxford
Road Kidlington

Proposal Erection of a stadium (Use Class F2) with flexible commercial and community facilities and
uses including for conferences, exhibitions, education, and other events, club shop, public
restaurant, bar, health and wellbeing facility/clinic, and gym (Use Class E/Sui Generis), hotel
(Use Class C1), external concourse/fan-zone, car and cycle parking, access and highway
works, utilities, public realm, landscaping and all associated and ancillary works and
structures

Case Officer Laura Bell  
 

Organisation
Name Mark Taylor

Address 28 Colindale Street,Monkston Park,Milton Keynes,MK10 9PJ

Type of Comment  Support

Type neighbour

Comments I fully support Oxford United Football Club's proposal for a new stadium. The club has a rich 
history and has been an integral part of the local community for many years. The new 
stadium will not only provide a modern and safe environment for players and spectators, but 
it will also serve as a hub for community engagement and development. 
 
The new stadium will create new jobs, attract new businesses, and boost the local economy. 
It will also provide a state-of-the-art facility for the club's youth academy, which will help to 
develop the next generation of football talent. 
 
Furthermore, the new stam will be designed with sustainability in mind, incorporating green 
technologies and practices to minimize its environmental impact. This is an exciting 
opportunity for Oxford United Football Club to secure a brighter future for itself and the 
community it serves. 
 
I urge the local authorities to grant planning permission for this proposed new stadium, and 
I look forward to seeing the positive impact it will have on the community."
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